
Expect delays in Tahoe City
for pothole repairs
Caltrans  will  be  performing  grinding  and  paving  work  on
sections of Highway 89 in the Tahoe City area this week.

The work will take place from Blackwood Creek Road to and
including Fanny Bridge. It’s scheduled from 8am-3:30pm, Feb.
9-11. Expect one-way traffic control.

A number of potholes have developed on the highway because of
the  heavy  amount  of  precipitation  so  far  this  winter,
necessitating this repair work prior to a construction project
resuming this spring that will rebuild the highway.
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